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Spring is around the corner…… 
I don’t know about you, but I am ready for some fresh green grass, and 
beautiful flowers and warmer temperatures.  The senior center has 
been busy over the winter and we are looking forward to getting us 
back out on the road again.   
Tax season is in full force.  We continue to take appointments for 
Tuesday’s and Friday’s.  If you are wanting to make an appointment, 
please give us a call at 815-879-3981.   
The next subject is CENSUS!  I am encouraging you to fill out your 
censuses. If you need help filling it out, or want a computer to do it on, 
please don’t hesitate to contact us.  We are here to help.  I want to in-
form you that everyone should fill this information sheet out.  It is im-
portant for you to understand this because the state uses this infor-
mation to provide money for municipalities, libraries, schools, non-
profits, and roads.  We encourage you to take the time to fill this out.    
As always, Cindy will take care of your appointments for transporta-
tion.  Ellen continues to offer help with Medicare, Medicaid, and Ben-
efit Access. Celia is back from Maternity leave.  We are so happy!  
Give her a call, so she can come out and visit with you about our new 
programs.  She wants to share our exciting programs!  Tina, continues 
to plan activities and prepare your meals.  Just remember that you need 
to call in your reservation by 10am the day before.  We would love for 
you to join us.   
As always, we invite you to come in and check us out.  Happy Easter! 
 

Denise 


